
Notice of Bid Submissions 
 
 

On August 31, 2022, the City of Perth Amboy received sealed Bids for the Furnishing and 
Replacement of a 6 MGD Peerless Pump and 400 HP U.S. Electric Motor at the Runyon Water 
Treatment Plant in accordance with the Local Public Contracts Law. The Bid submitted 
were as follows (including All Alternates 1, 2 & 3, which the City may or may not include 
in the project): 
 

 Longo Electrical-Mechanical, Inc.                             $128,500.00 
 A. C. Schultes, Inc.                                                     $189,895.00 
 Municipal Maintenance                                              $192,474.00 
 G.H.M. Associates of America, Inc.                           $278,396.00 

 
Longo Electrical-Mechanical, Inc. is the lowest bidder. Please note that Bid submissions are 
currently being evaluated and a decision will be rendered soon.  
 
The bid submission packets are available for review upon request to the Purchasing Office 
via email at mrivera@perthamboynj.org .  

 
 

Maria J. Rivera, RPPS, QPA 
Purchasing Agent  
City of Perth Amboy 
260 High Street 
Perth Amboy, NJ 08861 
mrivera@perthamboynj.orh 
Telephone: (732) 826-0290 Ext. 4010 
Facsimile: (732) 826-1160 

 


